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C. Consideration of Renewal of Contract with Staffing Connection for Provision of School 
Crossing Guard Services 

Assistant Chief Kirchoff stated that this contract is beneficial to the City as the City saves the 
cost of substituting absent school crossing guards with higher paid police officers or community 
service aides. Staffing Connection has provided excellent service and is the only company 
interested in providing these services in south Broward County. 

City Manager Good stated he is requesting the City Commission authorize an initial three 
year agreement with the option for the City Manager to extend the agreement on a continuing 
year by year basis after the three years, subject to the renewal cost being reasonable and Chief of 
Police's recommendation. 

Commissioner Ross asked about the training conducted by the company regarding the proper 
crossing of students and how to handle emergency situations. Assistant Police Chief Kirchoff 
advised that the company was checked out thoroughly, provide excellent training and are very 
reputable. 

MOTION BY COMMISSIONER GIBBONS, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER 
ROSS TO APPROVE. The motion carried by a 510 voice vote. 


